
From:
To: Abortion Bill
Subject: Opposition to the forthcoming "Abortion Bill"
Date: Thursday, 29 September 2016 5:50:23 PM
Importance: High

To the Queensland State Parliament:
 
To the relevant Government Officer,
 
As a Queensland citizen I, John Frederick Canaris, am totally opposed to the proposed
 ‘Abortion Bill’ which is soon to be voted-on by our Queensland parliamentarians.
 
My opposition and concern is based on the fact that this intended Bill allows abortion right up
 until birth for viable babies and removes protection for Queensland women and babies.
 
I wish that my opposition to the Abortion Bill be registered and presented to the Parliament.
 
Thank you,
 
John F. Canaris
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